To the Family October

Thank you,

As the 1% quarter has come to an end, and finals have come upon us for the last week of school
before the week break between the 1t and 2™ quarter, I have learned more of God’s word in the
four classes that I have taken this quarter. I am definitely looking forward to the three classes I
have for this coming up quarter, and the knowledge I can gain of God’s word. I ask that you
continue to keep me in your prayers as I study to become a gospel preacher for the Lord’s

church.

I have been blessed to have the opportunity to speak at a gospel meeting for this month. This
took place at Pleasant View Church of Christ in TN. I have also been blessed to have fellowship
with other preachers, and members of the Lord’s church, as we got together for activities

throughout the week as the quarter went on.

As the school year goes on, I will have more to write to you, my family. I thank you for the
support you have given me for school to be able to focus on my studies of God’s word, and the

prayers you have said for my behalf as I do the work of a preacher for the Lord’s church.

In Christian Love,

Denver K. Tate



